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Issue 17  Weekly Information Bulletin     Date: Friday 20 January 2023 

Catholic Life - This year we are focusing on ‘The Year of Sanctuary’.  
Termly theme: Peace 

Termly SJW Values – Eloquent and Truthful 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Saint John Wall Catholic School 

A Catholic School For All 

Mission Statement 

‘To educate each and every unique child in our care to hear  

and respond to what God calls them to be’ 

This week in Weekly Worship… Pupils focused on Christian 

Unity and the importance of all individuals being united in our 

‘Catholic School For All’. They listened to two Gospel readings 

and thought about how they linked to unity and peace, which 

is our Catholic Social Teaching for the term. Pupils responded 

by thinking about the importance of standing in solidarity with 

all individuals who face discrimination. Pupils were then able 

to go forth and think about their own actions and how they 

can be an example of peace. In form time, pupils continued to 

write prayers about peace. 

Lord, shine your grace upon us and remind us that in peace is 

love. May we unite together and forget our differences. Bring 

peace to this world so that we can be examples of peace. Let 

us find your grace and love even in sorrow and darkness. 

Amen.”  

By Kritika Basra 8GRE 

 

This week in Afternoon Prayer… Pupils prayed for Christian 

Unity Week which is taking place this week. As well as this, 

pupils also prayed for World Religions Day which was 

celebrated on Sunday. Every month, Pope Francis releases a 

prayer Intention and this month was for Educators, so pupils 

also prayed for all educators. Martin Luther King Day was also 

celebrated at the beginning of the week, so this was a focus of 

one of our afternoon prayers.  

“Something I like about our afternoon prayer is that we 

always pray for different things each day. Afternoon prayer 

also gives us the opportunity to be closer to God.”  

By Priya Chem 8PAW 

 

 

 

NEU Teacher Strike 

Information for Parents 

Teachers who are members of the National Education Union 
have voted to strike on the following dates: 
Wednesday 1 February, Wednesday 1 March, Wednesday 15 
and Thursday 16 March. 
The school has 31 teachers who are in the NEU. We do not 
expect all those teachers to strike, but we will need to make 
some changes to pupils' education on each of the strike days if 
they go ahead. 
 

Draft plans for Wednesday 1 February: 

• Pupils in Years 7, 9 and 11 should attend school as normal. 
Year 11 pupils should ensure they have revision materials 
with them including revision guides and examination 
homework booklets. Year 7 and Year 9 pupils should bring 
their PE kit.  

• Year 8 pupils have assessment week. They should attend 
school between 8.50am and 12.30pm. They will be able to 
have lunch and then go home at 12.30pm to revise in the 
afternoon. 

• Year 10 pupils also have assessment week. They should 
revise at home in the morning and then attend school 
between 12.00 midday and 3.10pm. Lunch will be available 
at 12.00 midday when pupils arrive in school.  

I will confirm these arrangements in next Friday's newsletter, 

once I have more information about the numbers of teachers 

who will definitely strike. I will at all times try to minimise the 

impact of this strike action on the education of your children. 

If you have any queries, please contact me using the 

enquiry@sjw.bham.sch.uk email address. 

By Miss Marston 
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St Mary’s Coffee Morning 

 

Pupils have been using their maths skills at St Mary's this morning 
helping visitors with their bingo cards as well as serving tea and 
coffee. Time flew by so quickly and once the washing up had been 
completed and all the bingo dabbers collected, it was time to set 
out back to school. One of the regular coffee morning visitors 
Maggie commented on how grateful she was to have help with her 
bingo card. Well done to pupils for their hard work this morning. 
 
By Mrs Clayton 
 

Important Dates to Note 

• Values@Day 2 
Tuesday 24 January 2023 

• Year 8 and Year 10 Assessment Week 
Monday 30 January 2023 

• Year 7 Transition Trip – Nechells Wellbeing Centre  
(10 Pupils)  
Tuesday 7 February 2023 - 9am to 12.30pm 

• Year 7 and 8 Girls Football Festival – King Edward 
Aston 
Wednesday 8 February 2023 – 9am to 1pm 

• Year 9 Retreat to Soli House (30 Pupils) 
Wednesday 15 February to Friday 17 February 2023 
(Leaving at 2pm arriving back at school at 4pm on 
Friday) 

• Year 10 Parents’ Afternoon + Invited Year 7, 8 & 9 
Thursday 16 February 2023 – 1.30pm to 3.30pm 

• Half Term 
Monday 20 February to Friday 24 February 2023 

• Year 11 Mock 2 
Week commencing 27 February 2023 
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Year 8 & Year 10 Assessment Week 
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